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1 - Maurice's Motion RC F-16 Ducted Fan.  Looks great in the air. 



Moved to Spain 

Stephan Birkmann 

 

Many of you know Stephan due to his great piloting skills and his love for 3D printed airplanes.  We are 

sorry to learn that Stephan has moved to Spain on a new job assignment.   I hope he stops by for a visit 

sometime in the future.   

-Vic   



Biplane Day 

 

The Biplane Day event last year had many members in attendance with their beautiful biplanes.  We will 

hold this event again this year on the last Saturday of this month (July 29th 2023).  We hope to see you 

even if you don't have a biplane.  Refreshments will be provided.  

Happy Birthdays 

 

Charles Sheldon  

Ewing Taylor  

Ken Pramik  

Leonard Pennisi  



Jet Flight Demo (Must See) 

 

Here is a link to a demonstration flight that shows a turbine powered jet in the hands of an expert.  This 

is just pure skills and control! https://youtu.be/tmqMJuXcFks 

Feedback 

 

This month we are asking for your feedback on the monthly Newsletter.  Please send a quick message 

to Victor Madison at vemadison@yahoo.com with your opinions (Good, Bad, or Ugly) of the Wright 

Flyers Newsletter.  All comments are greatly welcomed.  We want to insure that the newsletter 

addresses things of interest to all members.  
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